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PRESS RELEASE
Despite the judgement on 12 July by the Scrutiny Committee to refer the Oxford Radcliffe Trust’s proposals for the Horton General Hospital to the Secretary of State, the Trust is adamant that their proposals are the only way forward and voted unanimously for the changes when they met on 26 July.

Meanwhile supporters of the Horton held a 24 hour vigil at St Mary’s Church in Banbury from 9 am Wednesday 25 July until members of the KTHG committee arrived at the Trust’s meeting in Oxford at 10 am.  50 people stayed overnight in the church and over 800 people signed a petition in support of the hospital and its current services.  Andrew Lansley, Shadow Health Minister, addressed the vigil and launched a nationwide campaign against the downgrading of General Hospitals.    
“For Andrew Lansley to launch his campaign in Banbury is a massive vote of confidence in all those concerned with retaining services at the Horton General Hospital” commented campaign chairman George Parish.   “We have huge commitment as a group and with the tireless support of local MP Tony Baldry we have also achieved national recognition.  Our job is not done until we know that the future of the Horton General Hospital is assured.”
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